
ALEXANDRIA PARK COMMUNITY SCHOOL 
Park Road Alexandria 2015 
phone +61 2 9698 1967 
email alexparkcs-c.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
web www.alexparkcs-c.schools.nsw.edu.au 
 
 
Thursday 18th March, 2020 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

 
 

NAPLAN ONLINE PRACTICE TEST 
 
NSW schools participating in NAPLAN Online will participate in practice tests between 22nd March and 1st 
April 2021. The practice test is a trial-run and key preparation activity for NAPLAN Online in May. This 
test is only a practice test. It is not an assessment of student ability. 
Participation in the practice tests is highly beneficial as it allows schools and students to become familiar 
with the online assessment platform tools and processes. 
Year 3 students will participate in one online practice test. Year 5 will complete 2 online practice tests.  

 
Year 3 students will participate in the practice test on Wednesday 24th March.  
 
If you have any questions please contact the school.  
Thank you,  
Molly Moore (year 3 Naplan Coordinator) 
David Olsen (year 5 Naplan Coordinator)  
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